The Annual Facility Services Winter Meeting
will be held
December 5th, 2014
at the M&M Building

MORE INFORMATION COMING SOON!

...for attending the 3rd Annual Chili & Soup Feed on
November 14th.There were 24 different chilis and soups to choose
from! Your participation really helped make it an enjoyable event and
your donations of 50 Ibs. of food, and $17.00 cash to "The
Cupboard" were very much appreciated by our students as well.
Once again, Thanks!
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FRIDAY - DECEMBER 19th, 2014

WEAR YOUR FAVORITE
NFL APPAREL TO WORK!

MONDAY - DECEMBER 8TH, 2014
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TOGETHER EVERYONE ACHIEVES MORE

TEAM MEMBERS:
RON ADAMSKI, CINDY BUTTKE,
KATY HORN, KEN KULICH,
BETH MANCL, BOB MEDO

FACILITY SERVICES
ANNIVERSARIES
CONGRATULATIONS TO THE
FOLLOWING EMPLOYEE
WHO IS CELEBRATING AN
ANNIVERSARY AT UWSP IN
DECEMBER

JEREMY ANDERSON
Power Plant Sr.Operator
5 years of service

Christmas Day is Thursday
December 25th, 2014

New Years Day is Thursday
January 1st,2015



Ll & SOUP FO0L

DATELINE: DECEMBER 6th, 1877
WEST ORANGE, NEW JERSEY

S ALVA EDISON

"Mary had a little lamb, its fleece was
white as snow and everywhere that Mary
went, the lamb was sure to go"..

..these were the words recorded by
inventor Thomas Alva Edison as he
spoke into a recording device using a
needle to scratch a sound track onto a
cylinder wrapped in tinfoil, thus
becoming the first sound recording.
Edison had invented the phonograph.

DATELINE: DECEMBER 14th, 1972
TAURUS-LITTROW, THE MOON

Apollo 17 astronaut Eugene Cernan
becomes the last man to walk on the
Moon. Cernan followed fellow
astronaut Harrison H. Schmitt into the
Lunar Module after spending
approximately 7 hours and 15 minutes

Thank you for your outside during the mission's final lunar
donations of food and excursion. Hard to believe it's been 42
your monetary support years.

to 'The Cupboard'.

Shants Olfoue!

Your support of our

students throughout A note of gratitude to Doreen Peltier
the year is truly and Patti Bembenek for sprucing up
unrivaled. the Academic Custodial office at

Nelson Hall for the Holidays. Great
work Patti & Doreen!




This Holiday Season, in place of the
usual gift exchange, the Academic
Custodial Staff have decided to
celebrate the true spirit of the season
by installing a donation box in our
Nelson Hall office. All monetary
donations collected will feed, clothe or
just make someone's Holidays a little
brighter. If you'd like to help, look for
the wall mounted donation box in the
Academic Custodial office at Nelson
Hall and Thank You for making this a
great Holiday Season for someone
who will truly appreciate your
thoughtfulness.

- Donations accepted until December 5th.

Q: What's the difference between an iceberg
and a clothes brush?

A: One crushes boats and the other...
brushes coats!

Q:Why is the slippery ice like music?
A:If you don't C sharp - you'll B flat!

Q: What sits on the bottom of the cold Arctic
Ocean and shakes?
A: A nervous wreck.

Q: What's the best way to tell the
difference between a walrus and an
orange?
A: Put your arms around it and squeeze.
If you don't get orange juice, it's a
walrus.

Q: What did the chilly seal say when it
swam into a concrete wall?
A:"Dam!"

-Icy Jokes courtesy www.athropolis.com



Building & Grounds Superintendant, Chris Brindley trapped this 60 Ib.
Wolf near Park Falls, Wisconsin this October during his first year of
trapping.

Chris also shot this 200-plus
Ib.Black Bear in the
Northeastern corner of
Tennessee, near Bristol, while
in the Roan Mountain Range
which is part of the Smoky
Mountains.

Ron Fraser recently
shot this trophy
10-Point Buck.

With his family in tow,
Painter Gil Kvatek holds

up a massive 43" musky
that he caught on their
last fishing excursion

of the season, this October.

Please continue to send pictures of your successful hunting and
fishing trips for publication in "The Huddle" to cbuttke@uwsp.edu

We hope everyone has a safe & successful hunting season!




